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Calender  
 
26/03 Participation counsilmeeting 
31/03 Start spring tickle week 
02/04 Half school day, Children 

free at noon! 
03/04  Bliksemstage group 7 
04/04 Bliksemstage group 8 
07/04 Chattercards Vreedzaam 

block 5 
Group 3 visit to the library 
Start second round 
schooldentist 

09/04 Group 6 excursion to the 
Archeon 

10/04 Parent’s morning with 
Margareth Mulder 

11/04 Newsletter 11 
14/04 Kings Games group 1 t/m 6 
15/04 Easter breakfast and 

celebration 
16/04 Taaltrip groups 5 and 6 
17/04 Kings Games groups 7 & 8 
18/04 Good Friday, school closed 

and start mayvacation until 
monday may 5. First day at 
school after mayvacation  
may 6 

 
Tip: In Social Schools, under calendar, you 
can also find important activities and days 
off for the upcoming period.  
 

Start spring tickle week 
 
During the week of March 31, “Spring 
Awareness Week” will once again take 
place at school. 
The purpose of the week is to introduce 
our students to the topic of relationships 
and sex education.  
 
As a school, we have a mission to teach 
children about friendship and love. About 
relationships, setting boundaries and that 

there are differences between people 
(diversity). As people we do not have to 
agree on everything, but it is important 
that we respect the other and treat them 
equally. So that we can live and act 
together in a positive way.  
 
There is also a lot of diversity at our 
school. Think of differences in beliefs, 
cultures, ethnicities and the like. The 
school is thus actually a mini society 
where the children learn from an early age 
that everyone is equal and belongs, even if 
we have different opinions.  

 
In previous years we organized times 
when parents could see the teaching 
materials. Also now you are welcome to 
see it should you feel the need. You can 
contact the teacher of your child. The 
teacher also knows which lessons will be 
offered in the group. If you have any 
concerns about those lessons you can also 
inform the teacher directly. 
 

Results of the Doorstroomtoets 
 
Last week the results of 
the Doorstroomtoets, of 
our grade 8 students, 
came in. How proud we 
can all be of our 
students! They did very 
well! 
 
 

Parent’s morning april 10 
 



 
 
 
Another parent morning will be organized 
by the OKA on Thursday, April 10. The 
topic will be shared via Social Schools by 
Margareth Mulder. It might be good to 
keep this moment free. The parent 
meeting starts at 8:45 am. Please feel free 
to hang around after dropping off your 
child. We will keep you informed when the 
topic is known. 
 

Support from parents 
 
As you will see in the calendar, we have a 
lot of field trips in the coming weeks. We 
are very critical of what we participate in 
and how we use our educational time. 
Sometimes there are activities outside of 
school. These are good for the students 
because it also expands their 
environment. They may get to places they 
would not otherwise go. However, we do 
need support from parents. The teachers 
always approach you through Social 
Schools. The request to keep an eye on 
the agenda of 
Social Schools 
and see if it is 
possible for a 
parent to 
accompany the 
children. 
Thanks to all 
parents who 
have helped to 
make this 
possible.. 
 

Parent’s morning: Solving conflicts 
peacefully 
 
On Wednesday, March 12, we had a 
parents' morning on peaceful conflict 
resolution. We also shared information 
about the use of our student mediators. 
Unfortunately, the turnout was somewhat 
disappointing. Glad that the parent who 

did attend appreciated it. We do think this 
is an important topic. So next school year 
this will come along again. We hope for a 
larger turnout. It is for the development of 
our children most powerful if we as a 
school and parent together and can 
connect in how we work. 
 

Schooldentist 
 
As you have seen in the calendar, the 
school dentist will be visiting school again. 
This will start again on Monday, April 7. 
 


